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Notes of the Open  Meeting Hosted by the

 Patients Participation Group

Held on Wednesday 23.01.2013 In The Parish Room Tickhill

This information Evening was organised in line with the move towards patients taking more responsibility for their own health and becoming more Health Aware.

19 people attended this session on Cancer Awareness with particular reference to Bowel Cancer screening.

Free refreshments of Tea, coffee and cake were served on arrival.

Professionals who addressed the audience were

1. Louise Robson a Health Improvement Practitioner (Advanced) who explained the past programmes Doncaster have held and informed us about the upcoming programme of Prostate Cancer Awareness which is starting in the next few weeks.  The aim of all these campaigns is to raise awareness of the cancers, encourage people to participate in screening and to self-refer to their GP if they have concerns.

2. Anna Hill and Jane Boyce, Specialists Screening Practitioners with  South Yorkshire and Bassetlaw Bowel Cancer Screening Programme gave a presentation, talked about the aims of this programme where it could be accessed, who was eligible for screening, how it was done and what  follow up was available.

Doncaster has a take up of approximately 63% for bowel cancer screening which is higher than the National average of 57% but the aim is still to increase the numbers being screened to catch cancer early enough to effect a cure.

Open questions were invited and all speakers offered the chance of 1:1 questions and discussion.

An exit survey showed that 90% of the respondents found the evening to be informative and worthwhile whilst 80% found it Interesting.

Other topics requested for future sessions were:-

Heart Health (to include High Cholesterol and High Blood Pressure)

· Dementia and Alzheimer’s Support

· Falls-how to prevent and how to deal with them if they occur.

